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Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of our unit of learning in Foundation 1 will be going to visit Perlethorpe on Friday 19th April. 
During the visit your child will experience a variety of Traditional Tales based activities organised by the 
education centre. This will be a full day trip. We will be travelling to the village on a coach. All children will 
need to be in school for 8:40am to get ready for our day.  

Your child will need: 

• A packed lunch with a drink (please make sure they are both clearly labelled) No additional bag 
needed we will have somewhere to store these during the visit. 

• To wear their school uniform 
• Activities will take place outside so please send your child prepared for the weather including a 

coat.  

If you are helping on this visit, please bring your child to the classroom and then come around to the 
School Office for 9am where we will share information about the visit. I have emailed parents/carers to 
confirm attendance. If you have not heard anything, please come to speak to us.  

We aim to be back in school at 3:15pm to be collected from the classroom.  

Kind Regards 

Mrs Hart
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